
Hello Mr. Tounget -  
 
I'm writing because I am a Crestview resident and was hoping to attend the meeting with the ICRC 
commission tomorrow, (9/4/2013).  Unfortunately, that day falls on Rosh Hashanah, a high holiday in the 
Jewish religion.  I am sure you are aware that the Austin JCC (Jewish Community Center) is located next to 
Anderson HS, (where the meting is to take place) and that its highly likely that a large amount of residents 
will not be in attendance due to the holiday.   
 
I do not understand why the commission chose Rosh Hashanah to hold this meeting. I just found out about it 
via my community newsletter.  Is there any other way to participate in the process and make our voices 
heard than this meeting – specifically as it concerns the Crestview, Brentwood, and other neighborhoods in 
the area? 
 
Please let me know what I can do to participate – many of my neighbors and friends in the area are 
concerned. 
 
Many Thanks, 
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